
OFFICIAL BOROUGH OF
ETNA

PUBLIC  HEARING  Notice  is
Hereby  Given  that  as
authorized by Section 1721.1
and  1731  of  the  Borough
Code,  8  PA.C.S.  §§  1721.1,
1731  a  Petition  to  Vacate
Paper  Street  has  been
received  by  Etna  Borough
from the owners of 41 and 47
Maplewood  St.,  Etna,  PA
15223,  wherein  Petitioners
seek  Borough  approval  to
vacate a portion of the street
situated between Maplewood
St. and Hickory St. at the top
of Garrick St. in Etna Borough,
Allegheny  County,
Pennsylvania.  The  Borough
has set a hearing for May 21,
2024, at 7:30 p.m., 437 Butler
St.,  Etna,  PA  15223,  which
hearing shall be open to the
public.

Mary Ellen Ramage
Manager, Borough of Etna


